
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 4 OF 22-23 
THE PROPOSAL CALL FOR THE OUTRIGHT SALE FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF SITE 

DESCRIBED AS ERF 10 533 PIETERMARITZBURG SITUATED ON WOODHOUSE 
ROAD, BEING 41000 m2, SCOTTSVILLE, WARD 33. 

 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

 
The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that was advertised in The Ilanga on 25 
July 2022 refers. 
 
This Notice serves to inform all prospective tenderers that the above tender has been 
withdrawn. 
 
Further information may be obtained from Phiwe Mthalane (Supply Chain Management Unit) 
on Telephone No. 033 – 392 2486 or e-mail address phiwe.mthalane@msunduzi.gov.za. 
 
 
MS. NELISIWE NGCOBO (ACTING CITY MANAGER) 
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